

CMP/JUL/2017/0004 3rd July 2017

Sh. Khalifa Bin Ebrahim Al Khalifa

Chief Executive Officer
Bahrain Bourse
P.O Box 3203
Manama - Kingdom of Bahrain

Dear Sh. Khalifa,

Subject: Acquisition of Treasury Shares

Further to the notification dated 1st July 2017, GFH would like to inform its shareholders and the markets that it has received Central bank of Bahrain ("CBB") approval to acquire treasury shares up to 5% of GFH's total issued shares through the market making arrangement with SICO.

Yours Sincerely,

Nabeel Mirza

Senior Director Compliance & MLRO